SPORTS TURF

newsletter

March 1991

...for better, safer Sports Turf

EVENTS CALENDAR

March 23 & 24, 1991

Pesticide Safety Training Seminar

June 19, 1991

5th Annual Sports Turf Association Field Day Milliken Mills Community Centre Markham, Ontario Contact Peter Kleschnitzki (416)338-4171

August 22, 1991

Guelph Turfgrass Institute/OTRF Field Day, Cambridge Research Station

December 4-7, 1991

Sports Turf Managers
Association
National Convention & Trade
Show
San Diego, California
The Theme "Playing It Safe"

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Things are really popping within the Association. Our new executive secretary is busy and quickly becoming our experienced executive secretary. He has attacked and completed project after project! He is picking up the details that make a good association a better one. These things are being attended to by Bob.

Your executive committee has been working hard behind the scenes as well. Mike Bladon and his wife, Elaine, and Bill Harding have put together our past and future financial information. Stephen Bodsworth and Chris Mark have been supplying information for the newsletter. Peter Kleschnitzki, Chris Mark and Bob Sheard have organized our Field Day in June at Markham. Plan now to attend and see some excellent fields and listen to some great speakers.

I hope you have been successful in obtaining your wants and needs for planning and budgeting for the coming year.

Good Luck

MINIMANIANULANIANIANIA

Bruce Calhoun

IN THIS ISSUE

We Get Letters			*								2	8
New Generation of Turf Grass Seed	t			(*)	*							4
Sports Fields from Old Tires					./.				*			5
Sports Turf Conference Highlights											6	.7